
 

 

KZN Grade-R Practitioners stipend payments in process 
 

The PSA wishes to inform members that the processing of stipends/payments for Grade-R Practitioners 

has started at head office. The PSA can now confirm that some of Grade-R Practitioners have received 

their monies and others will be paid next week Tuesday and Thursday. 

 

The PSA encourages members to alert the Union should they not receive their payment by next week 

Thursday, 14 October 2021. The PSA, as a caring Union, will not rest until every Grade-R member has 

been paid. 
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